
From: Jeanne Barrett
To: Bill Ferrigno; Council Clerk
Subject: Broadview Chase Rd. One way proposal
Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 9:48:42 AM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from rubyslipper1982@outlook.com. Learn why this
is important

I personally think its not a good idea. I use this short cut regularly to get to Troy Rd. & back to
the Reserve at Lantern Chase. 
Why hasn't the builder finished Merrick? That would eliminate the problems.
I do go the speed limit & watch for children. 
I fail to see why going to that extreme is really necessary for a limit time frame?

Cordially, Jeanne Barrett 
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